August 22nd. 1914, 79

Koyal Commission on Indian Affairs.
For British Columbia,
Victordéa. B.C,

Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge receipt of favor under date of the 17th
inst with attached copy of letter from Provincial Game Warden
Eryan Williams,J.P,

In reply I wish to say that I have never received a Copy of
the Game Act, fpom the Warden or any one else, As I have not such
& copy in my Office, except an old copy which I had when 1 was
Secretary of the Board of Trade,

One day last Weex 1 received through the mail the Game Re-

gulations for 1914 in leaflete from the Attorney General Office

at Victoria. under date of August 5th., 1914,

I have however received from the Game Warden. Game

Regulations in large Posters. for 1913, One of which is posted

on the wall in my Office. The other posted in Chiefs houses on

reserves
? I have the Honor to remain

Your Obedient Servant.

L ot

(/ Indian Agent.

———
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